
Live To Learn, Learn To Grow 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polling Day 5th May 

            21st April 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Thursday 5th May, Marsden is open as a Polling Station and in order to Safeguard the children we will 
be moving to online learning through Google Classrooms for the learners in Nursery to Year 5.  
 
Teachers will place the learning for the day online with clear requirements for completion. The expectations 
will be explained during live log on sessions and registration will take place during the following times: 
9:00 to 9:30am  Reception / Nursery 
9:30am to 10:00am  Year 1 
10:00am to 10:30am  Year 2 
10:30am to 11:00am  Year 3 
11:00am to 11:30am  Year 4 
11:30am to 12:00  Year 5 
 
LSAs and teachers will be available to answer questions, mark and respond to learning during the hours of a 
typical school day.  
 
Please note that all Year 6 learners will be required to be in school on that day as normal. The reason for 
this is that this is a very important week for SATs preparation as the SATs week starts on the 9th May. All 
Year 6 teachers and LSA3s will be in school that day and Year 6 learners will play outside on the KS1 yard 
at break times so that they are not in contact with the public attending school to vote. Lunch will be provided 
for those learners who normally have a school dinner.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards 
Miss Charlesworth 
Head of School 
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